
 

To all our MRWF Members and their friends and family who donated to and/or attended our June 8th 
fundraiser on behalf of New Day for Children. 
  
Amazing!!!!  We had over eighty guests and, because of your incredible generosity we were able to raise 
just over $35,000!!!!!  With the full dollar-for-dollar match from the Quest Foundation, this event 
will result in over $70,000 contributed to New Day for Children to fund their important programs.  You 
should all be very proud of your commitment to help these sex trafficked children as shown by your 
strong support for this event and this very worthy cause. 
  
We give our thanks to our MRWF Board members and to the New Day for Children volunteers who 
contributed to all parts of the success of this event.  We also thank Judy Groesbeck, a past Board 
member, who stepped up to help.  BIG kudos go to Terry Tallen, our auctioneer extraordinaire, who 
enthusiastically encouraged many of you to contribute at the event toward the many needs of these 
children. 
  
The results of our efforts far surpassed our expectations for this event.  We cannot thank you all enough 
for joining us in contributing time and money to make this fundraiser a phenomenal success. 
  
Please let your friends and family who attended but who may not be on our mailing list know how 
successful this event was and how we value their participation.  We are very proud to be associated with 
such giving, compassionate people.  
  
Many heartfelt thanks to all of you. Know you have done an extraordinary service to help these kids. 
  

Jane Maushardt and Diane Tallen 

Co-Chairman, Fundraiser for New Day for Children 
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